
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT                                                    19 November 2021 

 
Update on Placement 

 
 
PERTH, AUSTRALIA, 19 NOVEMBER 2021: Peppermint Innovation Ltd (ASX: PIL) (“Peppermint” or 
“the Company”) advises the indicative settlement date for the Company's recent placement has been 
extended to Wednesday, 24 November 2021. 
 
The Company has chosen to extend the indicative settlement date by seven days to allow it time to 
fully assess a potential new, strategic investment partner. 
 
Under the placement offer announced on 11 November 2021, the record date for bonus options 
entitlements remains as of Friday, 26 November 2021 with the expiry date for the bonus option 
exercise being Friday, 17 December 2021.  
 
 

Ends 

 

This ASX announcement has been approved by Peppermint Innovation Limited's Board of Directors 
and authorised for release. 

 
For more information, please contact: 
 
 
Chris Kain 
Managing Director & CEO  
Peppermint Innovation Limited 
E: info@pepltd.com.au 
 
 
 
About Peppermint Innovation Ltd 
Peppermint Innovation is an Australian company focused on the commercialisation and further development of 
the Peppermint Platform, a mobile banking, payments, delivery and logistics, ecommerce and finance 
technology to service the Philippines market – which was initially designed for banks, agents, associations and 
microfinance institutions. Peppermint currently operates the Peppermint Platform in the Philippines. 
 


